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Mr. James G. Keppler
Director
United States
Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region II1
7%9 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, Illinois 60137
Re: IE Bulletin No. 79-19
Dear Mr. Keppler:
In accordance with IE Bulletin No. 79-19, please note that
St. Elizabeth Hospital Medical Center does not generate low-level
radiocactive waste and, therefore, does not need to take the actions
specified in IE Bulletin No. 79-19.
Sincerely,
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Sister M. Consolata
Executive Director
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